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Lawyer Provides Guidance for Employers as the Flu Season and
COVID-19 Converge
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With the onset of flu season, employers are faced with the difficult task of determining if a sick

employee has the flu or COVID-19. In a bylined article published in Rock Road Recycle, Travis Vance

provides the practical steps employers should take to distinguish the symptoms and evaluate what

they should do once the determination is made.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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